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24th January 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Arbor – Parent Communication App 
Thank you to parents who have registered on the Arbor App, we have had a high up take from parents 
registering on this App. If you have not yet done so could you please register as soon as possible. This 
letter has been sent on the parent app and with your child from school. From next week, all letters will be 
sent via the app and as always, available on Facebook and our website. You can use this app to inform  
school of any sickness absences and further information will follow with additional features of the app – 
e.g. booking parents evening appointments and after school clubs. If you are experiencing any issues 
logging in please contact school and we can check we have the correct contact information for you.  
 
Year 1 Assembly 
Just a reminder that there is a Year 1 assembly on Thursday 1st February at 9am at Church Street for 
parents/carers to attend.   
 
Parking  
A gentle reminder to park with care when picking up or dropping your child/children. It is really important 
that you do not park near the school gates on either site also avoiding the no parking yellow zig-zag lines 
so that we have full access at all times to school grounds.  
 
Regards 
 

Andrew Mullen 

Mr Andrew Mullen 
Acting Head Teacher 


